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Green Bay Botanical Garden Welcomes Additional Board Member 

 
(GREEN BAY, WI) (January 28, 2025) – Green Bay Botanical Garden has recently 

welcomed a new addition to its Board of Directors, Katie Bramschreiber. 

 

Katie Bramschreiber is currently the Director of 

Account Services at Element Creative, LLC. 

Bramschreiber brings strategic marketing expertise to 

the board having spent the last 15 years of her career 

focusing on community relationship building. 

Bramschreiber and her family are “frequent visitors to 

the Garden”, and she looks forward to “utilize[ing] 

[her] talents in any way that can help” during her time 

on the Board. 

2025 sees further changes to the Board as four new members were appointed 

for the new year. In addition to Bramschreiber, the Garden is pleased to 

welcome Brad Charapata, Lynn Green, Tatum Quakenboss, and Jeremiah 

School to the board. Tom Arndt, former Vice Chair, has also been appointed as 

the new Chair of the Garden’s Board succeeding Terri Trantow. 

This year, Diane Conway, Kathy Hartman, Mai Lo Lee, and Kim Schanock have 

stepped down from the Garden’s Board after completing their terms.  
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Returning Board members are Susan Baranczyk, who will transition from 

Secretary to Vice Chair, and Justyna Cermeli. Nicole Polarek is now Secretary of 

the Board. 

 

### 

About Green Bay Botanical Garden 

Green Bay Botanical Garden connects people with plants by providing year-round 

educational and recreational experiences for everyone in an environment that 

engages, inspires, and refreshes. First opened in 1996 and now featuring 47-acres of 

display gardens and natural areas, the Garden touches the lives of more than 200,000 

visitors annually on average from northeast Wisconsin and beyond. For more 

information about other happenings, visit GBBG.org or call 920.490.9457. 

 

Editors, please note: Interviews, virtual interviews (i.e. Zoom, FaceTime, etc.), pre-

recorded videos, story leads and additional high-resolution digital images are available 

by contacting the media representative at the top of this release.  
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